April-June, 2024

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

Greetings from the Philippines! No, we haven’t changed our mission field of Taiwan. Jeanette and |
are finishing up a trip where | spoke in several churches and was the guest speaker at a Pastor’s
fellowship meeting, June 14-18.

Let me back up and tell you of the blessings in April and May. The Easter outreach in the public
schools and nursing homes went very well. Around 2,500 students and older people heard the
resurrection story. Several people in the nursing homes prayed to receive Christ. In both Mountaintop
Baptist Church and the new Neipu Baptist Church, we had a special meal with many new visitors
coming.

In May we did something new for us. We went to several schools and nursing homes with a
Mother’s Day program. Also for Mothers’ Day services, we had between the 2 churches 42 mothers
who attended. Several were first time visitors. One mother has been saved since coming on Mother’s
Day. Another mother who was saved in a Bible study also came to church on Mother’s Day for the first
time. A worker in the nursing home has also been saved as a result of the Mother’s Day program
there.

We also had the privilege of leading a man to Christ through hospital visitation. He has visited the
church since being released from the hospital. A high school student who grew up in China came to a
youth meeting in May. It was the first time he had been to a church. Laterin June, after a Sunday
morning service, he accepted Christ. Please pray for these new believers, that they will continue to
grow in the Lord.

Also, please pray for the busy summer activities in July and August. We are so grateful to you, our
faithful prayer warriors and supporters. Some of you have been with us since before our arrival in
Taiwan, January 17, 1985. We truly are thankful for you. May the Lord bless each one of you all.

In Christ,

Keith and Jeanette Cullers

Below are a few pictures from recent activities




